Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland

PN
ADVICE Sovemmant

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 28 January 2025
Area: Brisbane pilotage area
Locality: Fisherman Island Berth 12

Activity: Semi-submersible operation

Mariners are advised that:

The semi-submersible vessel YACHT EXPRESS will be conducting cargo operations at Fisherman Islands
Grain Terminal from 0600 on Thursday 30 January 2025 to 1800 31 January 2025.

During this period the vessel will be semi-submerged to facilitate the discharge and loading of a
number of yachts. Divers will be operating within the submerged cargo space of the vessel.

Mariners are requested to pass the operations at slow speed, no wash or power wave. Advisory
broadcasts will be made by Brisbane VTS on VHF channel 12.

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum.
For further information about this notice, please contact:
The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:

Phone 07 3632 7500 Email: vtsbrishane@msqg.qld.gov.au
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